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October Birthdays 
 

Jack Hodgson Oct. 12 
Ellie Hodgson Oct. 15 

Jake Brown Oct. 18 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

History Fun Day 

This field trip has been cancelled 

as PHAA is not opening it up to 

other schools this year. 

 

School Pictures 

Picture Day will be on Friday, 

October 12. Pictures will be 

taken by Lasting Memories 

Photography. 

 

Fall Break 

Fall break will be Monday 

through Friday, October 15-19. 

 

GVSDA Fall Festival 

Everyone is invited to attend the 

Grass Valley Seventh-day 

Adventist church Fall Festival on 

Sunday, October 28 form 3:00 

P.M. – 8:00 P.M., at the GVSDA 

church. 

 

School Shirts 

We will soon be ordering new 

school shirts. In the meantime, we 

have school shirts and some 

sweatshirts from previous years 

available for sale. These are now 

being offered at a discounted 

price of $5 - $10 each. 

 

Women’s Bible Study 

Crissy Hodgson and Kristi Brown 

will be facilitating a women’s 

Bible study on the Armor of 

God. They will meet Wednesday 

mornings at 8:30am in the school 

library. The study will last from 1 - 

1½ hours and run for 6 weeks. 

They would love for more of you 

to come! 

Calendar Highlights: 

 

October 
❖ 11 - School Board Meeting; 

Thursday, 5:30 P.M. 

❖ 12 - School Pictures; Friday  

❖ 12 - End 1st Quarter 

❖ 15-19 - Fall Break; Monday-Friday, 

NO SCHOOL 

❖ 22 - School Resumes; Monday 

❖ 22 - Begin 2nd Quarter 

❖ 28 - Grass Valley SDA Church Fall 

Festival; Sunday 3-8:00 P.M. 

(Optional) 

❖ 31 – All School Field Trip; 

Bierwagen’s Pumpkin Patch; 

Wednesday, 9:15A.M.-1:30P.M. 

PHAA Service Days 

The high school students from 

Pine Hills Adventist Academy 

will be on our campus 3 days 

this school year as part of their 

service project. They will be 

doing chapel and a Track 

and Field Day for our students 

each time they come. The first 

day was Sept. 21, and they will 

be back on Nov 16, and April 

19. 

 

Pumpkin Patch Field Trip 
On Wednesday, October 31, the 

whole school will be going to 

Bierwagen’s Pumpkin Patch. The 

cost is $10 per person (including 

adults; children under 3 are free). 

The cost covers the tour as well 

as the chance to pick out an 

apple and a pumpkin. Please 

wear your ERCS school shirts and 

bring a sack lunch. Siblings and 

home-school students are 

welcome to join us. We will 

need drivers for this field trip – 

please let us know if you can 

drive. 

 

Volunteering 
All adult volunteers who 

interact with our students on 

campus or drive for field trips 

(including home-school 

families joining us for any 

reason) MUST be cleared 

through Verified Volunteers. If 

you have not yet done so, we 

ask that you complete the 

process ASAP. Volunteer 

packets are available in the 

office. 
 


